MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair


Board Members
FROM:

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
April 1, 2018
RE:
Renaissance Advisory Board Approval for 
                               Dr. Randy Poe
For the board to approve Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent, to become a member of the Renaissance Advisory Board for a two year term ending May 2020. The board will meet quarterly and there are no fees associated with joining the board.  Renaissance will cover expenses.  
I recommend the board approve Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent to join the Renaissance Advisory Board, as presented.  
